Jason Maslen

From: Jarrod Grimston

Sent: Friday, 28 June 2019 10:52 AM

To: Jason Maslen

Cc: OLG - Hornsby Council; Jacqueline Ingham

Subject: Response to Notice of Exhibition - Loreto Normanhurst School Redevelopment (Concept

Proposal and Stage 1) - 91-93 Pennant Hills Road, Normanhurst (SSD-8996)

Dear Jason Maslen,

Thank you for consulting the EPA in regard to the Notice of Exhibition for the proposed Loreto Normanhurst School
Redevelopment (Concept Proposal and Stage 1) SSD-8996 at 91-93 Pennant Hills Road, Normanhurst.

The EPA has previously stated, on 12 January 2018, that the EPA has no further interest in the proposal and no
further consultation is required.

The proposal does not require an environment protection licence under the Protection of the Environment
Operations Act 1997.

The proposal is not being undertaken by or on behalf of a NSW public authority.

The EPA is not the appropriate regulatory authority for the proposal.

In view of these factors, the EPA has no further interest in the proposal and no further consultation is required.
The local council should be consulted as the appropriate regulatory authority for the proposal.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Jarrod Grimston

Operations Officer, Sydney Industry North

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

02 9895 6602

jarrod.grimston@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au » @NSW EPA

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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